
STUDENT BULLETIN 
May 3, 1965

ALL STUDENTS: You are reminded of the special ser­
vice tomorrow evening, Tuesday, May It-, at 7 :00 p.m. 
in the chapel. This service is sponsored by the 
Homeland Mission Band. There will be an outstanding 
program, including special music and featuring Ron 
Drye speaking on his experiences at Teen Challenge. 
Everyone comelI This will be a service you won't 
want to miss. Faculty members are invited to at­
tend also.

PLAY NIGHT: Friday night will be another"play night" 
Set aside this night for some good recreational fun.

The student's who were chosen as Class Night speakers 
are as follows:

Freshman
Sophomore
Junior
Senior

Gerald Kriskovich 
Wayne Hathaway 
Ron Drye 
Connie Logan

There have been some students who have been using 
thumb tacks to pin things on the wall (for instance, 
in the SUB lounge). This is absolutely forbidden.
NO pins of any kind are to be put in the walls on 
campus.


